THE WOODLANDS COMMUNITY PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
CALLED SESSION MEETING
APRIL 29, 2018

The Session of The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church met for a
called meeting on Sunday, April 29, 2018 at 10:20 am. Members present
and constituting a quorum were: Moderator, Dr. Rev. David Jones, Rev.
Laura Grice, Elders, Jennifer Connor, Chris Liddell, Bubba Davis, Ria Du
Bruyn, Sheree Fleming, Cinda Hitchcock, Megan Hansen, Nancy Castro
and Bruce Lee.

The meeting was called to order at 10:20 am with an opening prayer by the
moderator. The purpose of the meeting was to receive new members.

MOTION:
It was moved and seconded to receive the following new members:

Nathan and Katherine McGirills by letter of transfer from Port Aransas
Community Presbyterian Church in Port Aransas, Texas.

Jennifer Robinson by Profession of Faith.

Andrea Micek Holt by letter of transfer from Bryn Maur Presbyterian Church
in Bryn Maur, Pa.

Angela Freeman by letter of transfer from Olive Branch Presbyterian
Church in The Woodlands, Texas.

Barbara Jean Green by letter of transfer from Lord of Life Lutheran Church
in The Woodlands, Texas.

Judith G. Bramlett by letter of transfer from Woodlands Methodist Church in
The Woodlands, Texas.

The motion was approved.



The Moderator called for a Congregational Meeting on Sunday, May 15,

2018 to hear and act on a recommendation from the Church Wide Officer
Nominating Committee.

There being no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned with
prayer by Rev. Laura Grice at 10:45

Respectfully Submitted,

Roger Richardson
Clerk of Session




